
‘Public sector must get better at
recognising and responding to signs of
trouble’ – Doug Chalmers, Committee on
Standards in Public Life

The independent Committee on Standards in Public Life has today published a
new report, 'Recognising and Responding to Early Warning Signs in Public
Sector Bodies'.
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